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August Prayer Letter 

  Teen Group: 

 

                                                           Church Update: 

    

 

       Family Update:  

 

Prayer requests: 

- Pray for our family to stay safe and healthy  

-Pray for the church as they work to grow and serve the Lord  

-Pray for the teen group at Bread of Life Baptist Church 

-Pray for guidance as I seek Gods will in where I will be starting a 

new church  

 Eden with her 

friend from 

Church 

DALLAS  AND ASHLEY 

BROWN 

Contact 
678.386.7339 

 

Dallas@browns2africa.com 
 

 www.Browns2africa.com 
 

Field Mailing Address:      
BP 16 Zagtouli, Burkina Faso  

Sending Church 

Victory Baptist Church 

152 Clark Mccullers Dr, 

Loganville GA 30052 

www.victorybaptist.church 

 

Mission Board 

Vision Baptist 

Missions 

PO Box 442          

Alpharetta GA 30009 

www.visionmissions.com 

 

   

CCChhhuuurrrccchhh   PPPlllaaannntttiiinnnggg   MMMiiissssssiiiooonnnaaarrriiieeesss   iiinnn   

BBBuuurrrkkkiiinnnaaa   FFFaaasssooo   WWWeeesssttt   AAAfffrrriiicccaaa   
 

 This month we had a soccer tournament 

against the teen group from Bro Keith's church in 

Zagtouli.  We wanted to help the teenagers make 

Christian friends and encourage them to stay 

faithful to the Lord during their teen years.  We 

had a great turnout with around 30 teens 

between the 2 churches.  This coming month 

we will be having our teen camp, please pray that 

God will use this time to work in their hearts.   

 The Lord was looking out for us this 

month.   Ashley got really sick and spent a few 

days in the hospital but is doing much better now.  

Thank you for all those who prayed for her.  We 

also celebrated our 5th wedding anniversary 

this month.  It is crazy to think about how much 

our lives have changed in the last 5 years.  We 

have celebrated the last 3 anniversaries here in 

Burkina Faso and we are excited to celebrate 

many more while serving the Lord on the 

missions field! 

 

 

 

 Thank you so much for all who prayed 

for our special service.  God really blessed and 

the church took on their first missionary for 

monthly support as well as made a 

commitment to raise over $2000 dollars for 

their building program.  They have already 

raised over half of the money they need and are 

committed to quickly raising the rest so they are 

able to start building.  Pray for this church as 

they strive to grow and continue to serve the 

Lord.  

 


